
Saint Teresa School 

March 24, 2023 

Saint Teresa of the Child Jesus School welcomes 

students and their families into a dedicated Catholic 

community, where all are challenged to learn and live 

by the teachings of Jesus Christ, as they discover and 

develop the uniqueness each has been given to be used 

for the betterment of all creation. 

 

Important Dates to Remember! 

• Friday, March 24 
o Distance Learning Day (Professional Development) 

• Sunday, March 26 
o Cowboy Bowling Party 

o NEASC visit begins. They will be here until Wednesday, March 29 

• Monday, March 27 
o Pizza lunch order due with money 

• Thursday, March 30 
o NO HOT LUNCH AVAILABLE, 8th Grade Fundraiser Lunch Available (details below) 

• Friday, March 31 
o NO HOT LUNCH AVAILABLE, 8th Grade Fundraiser Lunch Available (details below) 

o Enrollment through FACTS should be completed 

• Friday, April 7 
o No School- Good Friday 

• Monday, April 10 – Friday, April 14 
o April Vacation! 

• Saturday, May 6 
o Sweetheart Dance 

• Thursday, June 15 
o Order your uniforms for next school year to receive 20% off! 

 

Principal Update 

Good afternoon, 

Happy Friday! The staff is busy at school getting ready for NEASC to arrive on Sunday! We are thrilled to be 

welcoming this committee to help us grow and learn from their suggestions! Members of NEASC will be at school 

Monday-Wednesday of this week and will be meeting with students, parents, and teachers to get the overall feel of 

the school! We have put a lot of work into this and are excited to be seeing it through.  

Yesterday our students attended a concert in the church by Koinonia Catholic High School Choir. This choir is out of 

Plainfield, New Jersey and they were able to stop by Saint Teresa School to share with us their evangelical choir. 

They have toured throughout New England, Maryland, Michigan, Virginia, Canada and even Poland.  All the classes 



were in attendance, and it was a beautiful concert full of signing, praying, testimonials and religious skits. Our 

students seem to really enjoy this special occasion. 

          

Just a friendly reminder to complete the re-enrollment on FACTS for next school year. If you need any assistance 

please email me at sdandurand@stteresapawtucket.org or call the school at 401-726-1414. 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sue Mansfield 

 

Cowboy Bowling Party for Saint 

Teresa School Boys! 

 

mailto:sdandurand@stteresapawtucket.org


Donnelly’s Uniforms 

Although it may seem far away, we want to invite families to start ordering their school uniforms through Donnelly’s 

before June 15th to take advantage of their 20% early bird discount! 

 

Sweetheart Dance 

 



 

Lunch Fundraiser for our 8th Grade Class

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



March Lunch Menu 

Please note that going forward, only hamburgers are available. There is no more cheeseburger option!  
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